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Topic:   Extension of the Financial Advisor Services Agreement with Tijerina Galvan Lawrence LLC, as United 
ISD’s financial advisor through April 30, 2028.            
 
Submitted by:   Laida P. Benavides  of:    Chief Financial Officer (CFO) / Administrator in Charge (AIC)   
 
Approved for transmittal to school board:  March 19, 2024                                                                                                                                                   

Recommendations: 
 
It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees approve the extension of the agreement with Tijerina 
Galvan Lawrence LLC as United ISD’s financial advisor.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rationale: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Budgetary Information: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Policy Reference and Compliance 
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